MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Readers.

It is an honor for me to be a part of this second edition of the Malaysian Institute of Planners Journal. I believe this journal plays as one of the medium of communication between Institute and its members as well as to the general public.

This journal is an important book of knowledge to many of us because it contains valuable information and research materials related to town and country planning. Reading this journal will continue to enhance our knowledge on the various topics written by the authors.

The publication of this journal is a result of excellent effort undertaken by authors and the editor team led by Associate Prof. Dr Alias Abdullah. Therefore I take this opportunity to thank all that have contributed to make this journal published. I express my hope that this journal continuous to be published every year.

Thank you.

Mohamad Nazri b. Jaafar PRESIDENT (2003-2005)